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What is happening next week?
Please remember that there is no school on Monday
as it is a national Bank Holiday. We will see you all on
Tuesday.

Our Year 3 parents/carers are invited into school on
Tuesday at 9am for their Summer performance. This
will take place in the main hall.

Hot Weather
We are all delighted to see the sun 
shine and welcome the longer days. 
Please remember that during this time:

Every child should bring in a bottle of water.
Shoulders and tummies should be covered.
Children must still wear trainers/closed toe shoes -
no sandals, flips flops or Crocs
Jumpers/cardigans should be labelled (Lost
Property is overflowing)

What has been happening this week?
On Tuesday, Year 1 took the train into London
and went to see a production of Beegu at The
Unicorn Theatre. Thank you to the staff and
parents who made this possible. 

This week the children took part in Breck
workshops which forcused on teaching them
the importance of keeping themselves safe on
line. Thank you to Rebekah Chin, our IT lead,
for organising.
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London Mini Marathon
We were thrilled that so many children
from Brindishe Green were able to take
part in the London Mini Marathon on
Saturday. Children from Reception up to
Year 6 either ran the 1 mile or 2.6km race,
and crossed the finishing line outside
Buckingham Palace. What a wonderful
achievement and something to be really
proud of!



Something Wonderful to Celebrate
These children have been praised this week for their wonderful
learning and behaviour in school. 

Some Important Dates - Summer Term

Attendance and Punctuality

NSPCC - Speak Out, Stay Safe
Over the next 2 weeks we will be running ‘NSPCC - Speak Out, Stay Safe’ assemblies and lessons for
children from Year 1 to Year 6. This child friendly programme is aligned with the curriculum and
consists of age appropriate virtual assemblies and supporting classroom based activities which we
have reviewed. The content is delivered in an engaging and interactive way with the help of the NSPCC
mascot Buddy.

If you would like to know more about the programme, visit www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout

Additional NSPCC resources for families to help keep children safe 
The NSPCC have shared some important information below on wider NSPCC resources and support to
help keep children safe.

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe


A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

BFG update
Thanks to everyone that attended the BFG meeting yesterday, whether in person or online. It
was great to see some new faces and we are excited to get started on planning this term's
events.

BFG Pantry
The BFG Pantry is Brindishe Green's free food pantry, fully stocked with non-perishable food and hygiene
essentials. Any parent that finds themselves in need or just going through a difficult patch is encouraged
to make use of the pantry to stock up on things they need. All you have to do is get in touch with the
Family Support Lead Michelle (mibarrett@brindisheschools.org) in confidence, and she will be very happy
to assist you.
We are keen for the pantry to meet the needs of our school community, so if there are any items you
think we should stock, do let us know.

https://www.letsdothis.com/gb/e/2025-the-big-half-229483

